
Term 4 

 Thurs 15th Nov Leadership day for 

Years 4, 5 & 6 and Year 6 Photo Day 

 Fri 16th Nov—Grandfriends Day  

 Wed 21st Nov Kinder TransiƟon 

InformaƟon Expo 9.30am—11am 

 Tues 27th Nov Kindergarten 

OrientaƟon 10am—11.30am 

 Fri 30th Nov—2019 Leaders 

speeches & voƟng 

 Tues 4th Dec Kindergarten 

OrientaƟon 10am—11.30am 

 Thurs 6th Dec Responsible pet 

program 

 Thurs 6th Dec P&C MeeƟng @ 6pm  

 Tues 11th Dec Kindergarten 

OrientaƟon 10am—11am 

 Tues 11th Dec Wonnai GraduaƟon 

11.30am—12pm 

 Wed 12th Dec—PresentaƟon Day 

 Wed 12th Dec—Year 6 Farewell 

 Fri 14th Dec—P&C Christmas Carols  

4pm—7pm 

 Tues 18th Dec—Year 6 Fun Day 

 Wed 19th Dec—Last day for 

students & Year 6  Clap out. 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 ‐ Week 8 ‐ 2017 

SOARING HIGH ON THE WINGS OF SUCCESS UPCOMING DATES 

WIRI WHISPERER WEEK 4 TERM 4 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community, 

  

What a fabulous experience our stage 2 students 
enjoyed last week on their overnight excursion to 
Sydney. If you have seen the photos on our 
FaceBook page, you will agree that the excursion 
didn’t fall short of expectaƟon. Thank you to our 
families who made the commitment early on 
ensuring all notes and payments arrived by the 
due date, this certainly assisted with smooth 
excursion preparaƟon. The students represented 
our school with the utmost of pride and respect 
and our accompanying teachers gave glowing 
reports of all. Without dedicated staff, events 
such as this cannot go ahead, I thank Mrs 
Lavercombe, Mr McNeil, Mrs Newell and Mr Cole 
for giving up their own family Ɵme and sharing 
such memorable moments with the students. 

  

I’m very much looking forward to celebraƟng 
Grandfriend’s Day next week with our special 
trivia assembly, classroom visits and morning tea. 
Grandfriends, our stage 3 students will be your 
hosts and they are very much looking forward to 
spoiling you! 

  

As the year has progressed the team of 
volunteers working Ɵrelessly as our P&C have 
again given back to our students by sharing the 
cost of yet another new interacƟve board for a 
classroom. Without the ongoing support of our 
P&C and our community when we host 
fundraising events, such technology upgrades 
wouldn’t be available to our students. Thank you 
P&C! 

  

As the warmer weather is upon us it is a Ɵmely 
reminder of the Department of EducaƟon’s Policy 
on Sun Safety. Remember no hat means no play 
in the direct sunshine. Please remind your 
children each day to pack their hat (with their 
name on it) to ensure protecƟon from our harsh 
sun. Please also note that our bell to commence 
student learning rings at 9.05am. Should students 
arrive aŌer this Ɵme they are required to present 
at the office to obtain a late note. We are 
currently reviewing our daily school rouƟnes and 
will be seeking input from staff, students and 
community to beƩer meet the needs of our 
learners. Please support us by providing feedback 
in evaluaƟons such as this, more details will 
follow in the coming weeks. 

  

Term 4 is packed with many celebratory events, 
our 2019 Kindergarten Expo and OrientaƟon 
sessions, class warm fuzzies, years 4 & 5 
undertake their leadership day and the ever 
popular community Carols on the Green are all 
ahead of us to menƟon just a few. For now 
though, I would like you to join with me in 
congratulaƟng the students from 1/2G who 
received acknowledgement from Cambridge 
University, England regarding their maths 
invesƟgaƟons…WOW!  

  

Enjoy the fortnight everyone. 

  
  

Kind regards, 
Emma St hard 

 
KG being mindful   Azahli, Ruby, Gracie & Boston  

We acknowledge and pay our respects 
to the elders, both past and present 
who have walked this land before us 
and now walk alongside us.  We 
honour their totem Biraban the Eagle 
Hawk and his liƩle brother Wiripaang 
aŌer which our school is named aŌer.  

Meet Kalam, Ezra & Nate from 1/2G 
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4/5L 

4‐5L have designed 9 scarecrows and would like your 

help in deciding which one they should construct! 

Please come into the office and vote for your favourite 

one!  
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 Levi S    Amelia B   KrisƟna P   Montana D   Ethyn H 

Mariah O   Jonathon T   Ethan T   Glen M   Joel S 

Shayah D   Blake M   Boyd M   Zoe M   Elsie M 

Aaron  S   Levi D    DusƟn B   BreƩ M   Amelie G 

Kyann M   Dion T   Marshall H   Angel G   Zea L 

Ashton G   Aidan J   Jaxson S   Boston M   Jayden N 

Kaleb W   Gracie S   Courtney V   Rishab C   Jayda W 

Mitchel S   Zoie P    Lillian F   Shealinda H   Christopher P 

Izzy P    Shannon B   Bianca W   Jarrod  B   Jorja A 

Damian G 

 

 

“ 

InstrucƟonal Leader Insight 

This fortnight’s acƟvity…  

Keeping our mathemaƟcs skills sharp using games. 
CigniƟon’s FogStone Isle lets kids explore, create and engage with math through real‐world scenarios. Unlike 

most game‐based learning programs, FogStone Isle is an enduring environment that grows with students. They 

build their own ever‐expanding world while grappling with the underlying math concepts intrinsic to each acƟv‐

ity. This game is developed to support students from Year 4 to 8 and is free for home and school use. 

hƩps://cigniƟon.com/ 
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Stage 2 Sydney Excursion 

Sydney was a great trip. I loved every place we went to and enjoyed them all.  My favourite places though were defi‐

nitely the aquarium and walking along the harbour bridge. The penguins were cool and I liked the Dugong I called Bil‐

ly. Overall it was awesome.  

My favourite part was probably the Dugong Billy. The best part about him was that he waved at me and Lachy.  I also 

liked the Powerhouse Museum. Inside was a quarter of a fake rocket ship. The rocket had a floor that moved.       

By Zoe M an Lachlan P 
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SRC News  

This term each class will get $40 to make their own scarecrow.  They will be judged by our Bunnings 

Ambassadors  at the Christmas Carols.  The winning class with get a special prize. 

SRC will be in charge of ensuring teachers have tokens to swap for warm fuzzies. At break Ɵme teachers will 

have a bag of tokens to hand out to kids that are being respecƞul responsible learners.  At the end of the day 

children will get to swap tokens for fuzzies at Mrs Stothard’s office.  When a class has a full jar, they vote for 

their reward.  Calista & Ella reporƟng for SRC. 

Please be aware that any student travelling on the school bus of a morning and aŌernoon must tap on and 
tap off using their OPAL Card. If students do not do this we are at risk of losing our bus service as the 
company who owns the service are led to believe that no one is catching it because there is no record of 
students tapping on and off. Please come and see me or telephone me at school if I can assist any of our 
families in obtaining an OPAL Card alternaƟvely you can find informaƟon about them at  
hƩps://www.opal.com.au/en/about‐opal/opal‐for‐school‐students/ ALL INFANTS students can apply for a 
free OPAL card bus pass. Primary students living outside the 1.6 km radius of the school can also apply for 
an OPAL card bus pass. Let's work together to ensure we don't lose this valuable service. 

A note from Mrs Sally Donaldson our Community Liaison Officer  ‐ CLO  
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A note from Mrs Darcy our Aboriginal EducaƟon Officer—AEO 

At Wiripaang Public School we endeavour to promote 
Cultural IdenƟty, Inclusivity and Respect. Currently we are 
providing opportuniƟes for our students to learn some basic 
Awabakal Words and greeƟngs. Plans are in place for signage 
to be aƩached to objects around the school in the Awabakal 
Language, keep an eye out for these addiƟons at our school. 
Myself and Mrs Liz Ginters are also undertaking evening 
Awabakal language lessons at the School as a Community 
Centre at Windale to support our students in this new 
learning. If you would like any further informaƟon please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at the school. 
  

 



 

 

2A Pacific Highway Gateshead NSW 2290  Telephone: 4943 4357  
Email: wiripaang‐p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.wiripaang‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

RESPECTFUL  RESPONSIBLE  LEARNERS TERM 4 WEEK 4 



 

 

2A Pacific Highway Gateshead NSW 2290  Telephone: 4943 4357  
Email: wiripaang‐p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.wiripaang‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

RESPECTFUL  RESPONSIBLE  LEARNERS TERM 4 WEEK 4 



 

 

2A Pacific Highway Gateshead NSW 2290  Telephone: 4943 4357  
Email: wiripaang‐p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.wiripaang‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

RESPECTFUL  RESPONSIBLE  LEARNERS TERM 4 WEEK 4 

Community Announcements 

P&C News  

Carols on The Green 

Friday 14th December 2018 

4pm – 7pm 

If you would like to have a stall please see a P&C member. Stalls are 

$20 each. 

Christmas Raffle Ɵckets coming home soon. 

All donaƟons are greatly appreciated. There is a basket in the office to leave items.  


